
 

 

COMMACK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES – June 19, 2012 MEETING 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm 

(Held at the Bristol) 

Pledge 

Officers: Absent: Janette Salvito & Maureen Veprek 

 

Reading of last months minutes: - Debbie  

Adele motion to pass, Art second 

 

Treasurer 

We made $40.00 at Orlando’s dinner. 14 members attended the dinner. It went very well. 

Nice time had by all.  

$1,300 in acct., but we still have to complete the 50/50 raffle drawing. 

Books were audited by Trustee Maureen Veprek and said to be in order.  

Speaker: Mr. Tampelini could not attend the meeting. Prior commitment for work.  

 

President Bruce Ettenberg said there was a nice showing at the school board meeting. We 

hope to keep up the action to save the farm. 

 

President Ettenberg will meet with the Kings Park Civic Association and meet with 

Councilmen Werheim and Crighton on June 28
th

. to discuss the re-zoning from light to 

heavy. Apparently the problem is that the Smithtown Town, has no plan. We will also be 

in contact with TownLine Assoc. and Ft. Salonga Civic Assoc.     

 

Art Jr. mentioned that we should have a plaque made for The Bristol Assisted Living 

Facility. He will look into the cost. Art also mentioned that the Friends of Marion Carll 

will meet with Dan Fusco, Jim Tampellini on Friday, June 22 at 7:00 pm  

 

Publicity 

Rachel Ross put a sign at the library. The land by Friendlies is owned by NYS/DOT. 

They do not allow signage on that property. 

 

Community Garden 

Faith Groody– We could tap into the water from Suffolk Y, we would need a separate 

meter. Mr. Sentorello would speak with the Y on our behalf. This is from the Greenlawn 

Water District. We would have to pay for the sprinklers and the cost of running the lines. 

Faith will check with Larry Foley regarding the cost of a “garden batch”. Rachel Ross 

will check for any grants. 

 

Marion Carll 

Action will continue. (see above information) 

 

TownLine Road 

A petition is being distributed. Please try and continue to get signatures to be presented to 

Huntington Town. 

 

Fifty-Fifty Raffle - $327.00 to the winner. Winner – Debbie Virga 



 

 

 

Vote for Trustee 

Maureen Veprek 

Art Riley Senior 

Adele Flicker 

 

New Business 

Art Riley Jr. suggested the new “Associate Member” information be put on our web-site. 

Bruce Ettenberg -We need to amend our By-Laws. 

Adele- Should there be a limited time to be an associate member 

Maybe Patch could put the CCA information about joining also information about the 

Garden Club. Also, maybe information about getting local veterans to help create a 

Veterans Memorial in Commack. 

 

President Bruce Ettenberg moved that The Board Of Education needed to cut some clubs. 

Would the CCA be interested in sponsoring a club? Motion tabled until September 

meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned: motion made by Pat, seconded by Adele 8:45.  

 

 

 


